
Job Advert 

Do you want to work in an Outstanding (Ofsted October 2018) school that is forward thinking and 

invests in the professional development of all its staff? Would you like to join a team of professionals 

who believe passionately in making a difference to the lives of our children? 

The Governing Body of Hunter’s Bar Junior School are looking to appoint a part-time Learning 

Mentor (27.5 hours per week), Monday to Friday (8.30am-2.30pm), term time only. This will initially 

be a temporary contract from October/November 2019 until the end of the academic year. The 

successful candidate will be:  

 

 Someone who has the ability to forge excellent relationships with colleagues, parents and 

most importantly, our children 

 Promoting and safeguarding the welfare of children, staff and parents 

 Addressing the needs of pupils who require support to overcome the barriers to learning 

they experience both inside and outside the school, so that they are able to achieve their full 

potential 

 Offering support and advice to parents and have a knowledge and appreciation of the range 

of extended services that could be drawn upon to provide extra support  

 Ensuring that the transition from one phase to another is smooth and that pupils receive 

continuity of support where appropriate 

 Working closely with staff to improve attendance 

We are a larger than average junior school based in the south west of Sheffield and are proud of our 

diverse student body who come from all over the city; making Hunter’s Bar Junior School an exciting 

and unique place to work. 

We offer: 

 An inspiring and forward thinking leadership team 

 A school recognised as an excellence hub for PE and sport and for CPD 

 A friendly, energetic and collaborative team who work together and share ideas 

 Specific and targeted research based continuous professional development delivered 

internally and externally 

 The opportunity and freedom to develop and grow professionally within the school 

 A school that shuts at 5.30pm because we believe our staff should also have a life 

We welcome applications both from experienced Learning Mentors and from those with other 

relevant experience of working with children or young people with a good understanding of 

safeguarding.  This is an exciting time for Hunter’s Bar Junior School. If you think you have what we 

are looking for, then we’d love to hear from you.  

Please have a look at our website to get a picture of the work we do. Visits to the school are highly 

recommended and can be arranged by contacting the School Business Manager Mrs Rebecca Ardern 

on the contact details below.  

recruitment@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk  Tel: 0114 2660547 

Closing date for application, 12 noon Thursday 17th October. Interviews  
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